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29th April 2022 
 

  
Dear Parents and Carers 

 
Welcome to Year 1 Summer Term 

 
We hope you all had a lovely Easter holiday and that your children enjoyed their trip 
to Stafford Castle, their behaviour was superb. 
 
This letter is to let you know the topics and learning that will be undertaken in the 
Year 1 classes and also a few changes to the days when we do PE and spellings. 
 
PE Days: 
PE will be inside on a Wednesday and outside on a Tuesday. 
 
Children will need black/navy shorts and a white round necked t-shirt (all named) in 
a named bag which will stay on their peg for the half term. 
 
Children will need to come into school in a back/navy jogging suit, white round 
necked t-shirt and trainers on a Tuesday.   
 
Supporting your child at home: 
 
Year 1 has a huge focus on reading and we encourage all children to read at home 
as much as possible. We also ask parents to support children in the learning of 
weekly spellings, new spellings will be set and sent home on a Wednesday, to be 
tested on the following Tuesday. 
 
Miss C Hale, Mrs L Wright and Mrs A Burgess 
Year 1 Class Teachers 
 
 
 



                                                    
 

 
 
 

Our Topic for this Half Term is “Where in the world.” 
             

                               
    
 
In English we will be reading Handa’s Surprise and either The Ugly Five or We’re 
Going on a Lion Hunt and using the structure of these stories to write our own 
version.  
 
In Mathematics we will be learning about fractions, multiplication, division, place 
value and money. 
 
In Science we will be learning to recognise different types of animals and minibeasts 
and also looking at the changes that occur to a caterpillar.  
 
In Religious Education we are learning about friendship, Jesus’ special friends and 
how we can show how we are a good friend. 
 
In Physical Education we will be learning different gymnastics skills to do with 
travelling; rolling and balancing and also learning how to use our skills to play a 
game. 
 
 

 
 
 


